
 

 
 

 

 
Contact the Project 

 
24/7 Construction  
Information Line 
1-888-270-1075 

 
Project Information 
highway99tunnel.ca 
highway99tunnelprogram@gov.bc.ca 

 

Steveston Interchange Project 
Traffic Impact: Full Overnight Highway 99 Closure on March 19, 2024 

March 2024 

As part of the Steveston Interchange Project, which will 
expand the interchange from two to five lanes, Highway 
99 northbound and southbound will be closed to traffic 
overnight between 11 p.m. on March 19 and 4:30 a.m. 
on March 20. The closure is needed to ensure crews can 
safely move heavy machinery across Highway 99 from 
the northwest to the northeast quadrant. 

Vehicles will be detoured utilizing the on and off ramps 
along Steveston Highway. The work is being completed 
overnight to minimize traffic disruptions.  

If you have any questions about construction, please 
email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call the 
construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-
1075. 

 
What to Expect  

 

Timing  

> March 19 to March 20 
 

Hours of Work 

> Nighttime from 11 p.m. to 
4:30 a.m.  

 

Traffic 

> Highway 99 closure for one 
night on March 19-20 

> Traffic will be rerouted 
utilizing on and off ramps 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  

> Expect minor delays 
> Moderate noise from 

construction equipment 
 

 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
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